
   

Reconnecting the Lower 

Loddon to the Mighty Murray  

As part of the Native Fish Recovery Plan – Gunbower 
and Lower Loddon, North Central CMA is hosting a 
World Fish Migration Day bus tour. 

The tour will visit three fishways constructed on 
major barriers in the Little Murray River and the 
lower Loddon-Pyramid Creek system, and 
complementary works to recover native fish 
populations. 

Join Dr Ivor Stuart, fish ecologist and fishway expert, 
to hear about: 

 The importance of fish passage for Australian 
native fish. 

 Fishway design, operation, innovations and 
lessons learned. 

 The Native Fish Recovery Plan – Gunbower 
and Lower Loddon. 

When:  Saturday 21 May 2016 

Time:  10.00 am—3.00 pm (bus departing 
from and returning to the carpark at 
the south end of Lake Boga Caravan 
Park on the Murray Valley Hwy)   

Lunch will be provided. 

Be quick to secure your place by contacting the 
North Central CMA on (03) 5448 7124 or 
info@nccma.vic.gov.au 

RSVP close Wednesday 18 May 2016.  

The Native Fish Recovery Plan – 

Gunbower and lower Loddon is 

supported through State and 

Federal Government funding 


